
Happy 4th of July
School Closed July 5th

2021

7/6 Ms. Niya B-day

7/8 Last day od Lunch at 
Baker Elementary 

7/26 Ms. Samantha B-day

7/30 Parent’s Night out 
returns, please sign up

at the front desk. 
New hrs. 6 pm – 1 1 pm 
New Prices listed at 

front desk!!

Summer Fun is Here!
*Starting July 6, 2021 all families will enter through the black 

gate, the gate code is ****. All Families will begin the process of 
checking in/checking out at the front desk. 

*Reminder: Parents please continue to wear a mask inside the 
building, we are working with our health team to see what's 

best for our school in the future. 
*Avalon is in need of some new board members in October, 

Current parents and former parents.  Thanks!

Dates to 
Remember

Little Angels: Margaux and Warren are doing tummy 
time!
Pooh Bears:: Charlotte is standing on her own. Henry 
says “mama”
Tweety Birds: Wilder and Jack know their animal sounds. 
Emilia acts out If Your Happy and You Know It!
Owls: Kiki and Zinnia loves circle time and recognizing 
flash cards. Sage is now using full sentences. Way to go!
Bumble Bee: Louis and Aurora are showing interest in the 
potty! The Bumblebees are enjoying nature walks and 
show & tell.
Leap Frogs: Leandre and Madison can recognize all of 
their sight words. The Leap Frogs are enjoying the 
summer fun!
Caterpillars: Marie can spell her first name. Campbell can 
spell her last name! Ted knows all of the group 1 sight 
words!
Lightning Bugs: The Lightning Bugs class are enjoying to the “ 
Big School” across the street for lunch. Thank you Baker 
Montessori
Doodle Bugs: Amira, Grace, Michael, Kavya, Dreygan and C'eori are 
enjoying playing and learning with their new classmates from big 
school.


